DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Snite 220 Telephone:  651-266-8989
Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor St Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 Facsimile:  651-266-9124
Web:  www.stpaul.gov/dsi

June 24,2013
Council Research
310 City Hall

St Paul, MN 55102
Dear Mary Ericksson:

1 would like to confirm that a public hearing before the City Council is scheduled for
July 10, 2013 for the following zoning case:

Appellant: Soua Xiong

BZA Zoning File #: 13-182715

Purpose: An appeal of a decision of the Board of Zoning Appeals (BZA) denying a request for
a variance in order to legalize an existing paved parking space constructed in the front
yard.

Location: 1108 Wilson Avenue

Staff: Recommended denial of the variance.

District: Recommended approval of the variance.

Board: Denied the variance.

'Thave confirmed this date with the office of Councilmember Kathy Lantry. My understanding is that
this public hearing request will appear on the agenda of the City Council at your earliest convenience
and that you will publish notice of the hearing in the Saint Paul Legal Ledger.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
e

e

L e

Yaya Diatta
DSI Inspector
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